

The Crossley Heath School

Head Teacher: Lynnette Cassidy, MBA The Crossley Heath School, Savile Park, Halifax, West Yorkshire HX3 0HG Tel: 01422 360272 • e-mail: admin@crossleyheath.org.uk

20 July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

We are delighted to have so many students accessing instrumental lessons through school and hope that your child will continue in September. To help us to facilitate lessons for next academic year, please arrange to sign the form in the link below if you would like your child to continue.

https://forms.office.com/e/4sMts4SZQz

By signing the form, you are not committing to the continuation of lessons but rather registering your interest to continue. This will enable us to pass your details on to the instrumental tutors who will contact you directly to arrange lessons and confirm prices, payment arrangements and terms and conditions.

For administration purposes, correspondence and payments will be made directly with the Peri Music teacher from September. This slight change will not affect the school's commitment to facilitating music tuition in school, which will remain the same.

As it stands, the same staff will be delivering lessons in September. If you have any queries please email musiclessons@crossleyheath.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Nimmo

Head of Music







crossleyheath



An "Outstanding" School - Ofsted